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24th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After School Clubs are starting this half-term, with effect from week commencing Monday 2nd 

March, with children who have had their names on the waiting lists. 

 

If your child has a place, he/she will bring home a slip giving details of it.  If your child was in a 

club last half term, they will no longer be able to attend that club this half term, with the 

exception of the following: Debating, Recorders and Chess – these will continue with the same 

pupils.   

 

There will be no clubs on Wednesday 4th March, Monday 9th March, Tuesday 10th March, and 

Wednesday 11th March due to the Open Evening and Parents’ Evenings.   

 

 

We are continuing to offer after school clubs organised by All4Sports.  This half-term there 

will be Gymnastics on a Monday for Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils (Years R to 2)  and Table 

Tennis on a Thursday for Reception to Year 6 pupils.  These sessions are being led by 

professional coaches from Premier Sport and will incur a cost.  Bookings are taken online and 

there are currently some places left for Table Tennis on a Thursday. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher  
 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwilhJHs4vfWAhVEuRoKHfBIBUIQjRwIBw&url=http://thorpestandrewschool.org.uk/thorpe-st-andrew-school-and-sixth-form-is-awarded-the-silver-mark/&psig=AOvVaw2mF3u_S8UXS45qqetGH20D&ust=1508333645422833

